The Cobbs Infant and Nursery School



Wood Lane Appleton, Warrington Cheshire, WA4 3DB Tel: 01925 264616

www.thecobbs.org.uk Headteacher: Sarah Taylor

E-mail: cobbsinfant@sch.warrington.gov.uk

December 2021

Dear Applicant

Thank you for showing an interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at our school.

Our school is the largest infant and nursery school within Warrington and as such offers an exciting opportunity to work among a group of highly dedicated professionals whose centre of focus is providing the very best in early education.

We have a long and established history, within the community, as a successful school and we measure that success not only by our continued high academic achievements but also our children's confidence, enthusiasm and love of learning both in school and the wider world.

We strongly believe in a partnership approach where all stakeholders work together so that our children achieve and flourish within a caring and supportive environment. We are seeking somebody who is able to build on our strengths; a happy, vibrant school which nurtures and educates each child to 'the best that they can be.'

Our new Deputy Headteacher will be a strong yet approachable, compassionate and supportive leader who is passionate and knowledgeable about teaching and learning. The person specification provides a more comprehensive list of the qualities we are looking for, but in essence we wish to appoint somebody with the wisdom, experience and confidence to support the Headteacher in taking the school forward; someone who builds on our current strengths and supports the school's continual improvement by embracing the opportunities and challenges which are offered in our unique infant school.

I warmly encourage you to visit the school to see the pupils and staff at work. Please contact the office manager to make an appointment.

Potential applicants are invited to look around the school from 10th to 21st January 2022. Please contact the school office on 01925 264616 or email at cobbsinfant@sch.warrington.gov.uk to make an appointment.

The closing date for applications is 12 noon on Friday 21st January 2022.

I very much look forward to receiving your application.

Yours faithfully

Sarah Taylor Headteacher